
 

 

 

 

     

 

Year 2 and Year 2B had a great 
day linked to their English 

curriculum as they have been 
reading Roald Dahl’s ‘Charlie and 

the Chocolate Factory’. The workshop 
on ‘The History and Making of 
Chocolate’ included tasting and 

identifying cocoa nibs and chocolate 
from different parts of the world. 
Pupils were then able to make their 
own chocolate creations to take home! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Chocolate Museum Workshop 
Friday 26th April 2024 

 

 

 

 


